
Susan Urban and Elaine Wolff

We are both social workers who have worked in human and animal 
welfare agencies and since March of 2007, through a grant given to 
CONNECT, in NYC, have been;consultants on a project known as ASAP.  
ASAP stands for the Alliance for the Safety of Animals and People.

The ASAP is working to raise awareness about The Link between 
domestic violence and animal abuse.  ASAP is exploring ways in which 
human and animal service professionals can work together to train, raise 
awareness among service providers, and the larger community, as well as 
explore the creation of model programming to best serve the needs of 
women, children, and companion animals in families experiencing domestic 
violence. 

For more information, please contact: Elaine Wolff or Susan Urban
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